
 

October 2018 

Re: Sponsorship Request: Tribal Public Health Conference 2019 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to review this sponsorship opportunity for the 2019 Tribal Public 

Health Conference. I know that your organization has a mission a desire to give back to the local 

community, and we greatly appreciate your consideration of support. I hope you will help us 

celebrate our 11th year hosting this annual event. Thanks to our sponsors, we have been able to 

provide education and resources at no cost to our attendees.   

 

Over the past 10 years, with the support of sponsors like you, the Southern Plains Tribal Health 

Board has been able to  

• Grow our conference annually  

• Host nearly 500 attendees and guests  

• Attract well-known and qualified keynote speakers 

• Provide current and relevant public health training 

• Disseminate life-saving public health information   

• Provide epidemiological services to the 43 Tribes we serve 

• And provide over 40 trainings and breakout sessions each year 

 

Our conference sponsors enjoy numerous benefits including, but not limited to: 

  

• Network and outreach to hundreds of public health workers and community members 

• Logo and name advertisement across various media platforms 

• Free vendor registration to interact with participants (requires Silver level or higher) 

• Contributing to improved health outcomes for current and future generations 

  

The continued collaboration with 7th Generation expands our outreach with area tribes to improve 

health. We look forward to another great success at this year’s event, which will be held on April 9, 

10 and 11, 2019 at the beautiful River Spirit Resort and Casino in Tulsa, OK.  

 

If your organization would like to participate in this year’s event as a sponsor, please contact 

PHCINFO@spthb.org with any questions. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas J. Wahpepah, Interim Executive Director 

Southern Plains Tribal Health Board 


